





<u>Welcome Visitors</u>: Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs.

<u>TBC Picnic</u> will be held TODAY following the 10:30 Worship Service. We will gather at Klaus Park for a potluck meal (TBC will provide drinks and tableware). Bring chairs and your favorite yard games!

<u>AWANA</u>: Our AWANA year will kick off this Wednesday, September 13th at 6:30 pm with a carnival! Children ages 3 years through 5th grade and their families are invited to join us for food, games and prizes. Also, we are always looking for volunteers for our AWANA program. Please prayerfully consider helping out in this way. You can pre-register your child, or complete a volunteer form at jamestowntbc.org/AWANA.

Baby Shower for Addie and Marly Schnabel will be held September 23rd from 1:00 - 3:00 pm in the TBC Youth Room. All are invited to attend. Please RSVP to Amy Patzer at patzer@daktel.com.

<u>Connections Class</u> will be held September 24th following the 10:30 service. This class is designed to help you know more about TBC. This includes our beliefs, our structure as a church, and the ministries we have for you to connect with and serve. This class is for anyone wanting to learn more about TBC, but it's required if you are interested in membership at TBC. A light lunch will be served. Please register at Connect With Us at jamestowntbc.org.

<u>Pinewood Derby</u> will be back on October 29th at 2:00 pm. This race is open to ALL AGES. You can buy your car kit for only \$6.00 from Adriaan Venter on Sunday mornings in the Fellowship Hall. There will be a workshop day on October 22nd following the 10:30 worship service.

<u>Nursery Volunteers Needed:</u> We are in need of nursery volunteers. Please prayerfully consider helping with this very important ministry. Contact Kayla Grounds if you are interested.







TBC Leaders

Pastoral Staff

McLean Jones Lead Pastor

Derek Cozine Pastor of Student Ministries

Staff

Lisa Boerger Office Administrator Kayla Grounds Children's Director Trena Owens Children's Director

Jeri Lynch TBC's Licensed Counselor

Rocky Seefried Custodian

Elders

David Patzer Chris Hoke James Owen

Blake Reed Chip Steckler

Deacons

Brian Markegard Bernie Satrom Doris Giedt John Elhard Fred Aziz Kelly Rachel Penny Orr Mark Love

Missionaries

Luke & Kelly Lyons Philippines

Shan Reed NAB - Japan

Brandon & Marcie Jones NAB - Brazil

Debbie Kitchel CMA - Kenya

Aaron & Rachel Aziz Vector Expeditions

Kody & Kimberly Keysor CRU

Ryan & Laura Jensen CRU

TBC Ministries

Sunday Ministries

Worship Services 9:00 AM | 10:30 AM

Children's Church 9:00 AM | 10:30 AM

Youth Ministry 9:00 AM | 5:43 PM

Adult Sunday School 9:00 AM

Tuesday Ministries

Wednesday Ministries

Giving Report YTD Budget \$504,815.04 Weekly General \$ 4,736.00 Offering 9/3/23 YTD General \$324,475.55









And serve Him

September 10, 2023

The Church - Serve the Church

Can I be a Christian without works?

www.jamestowntbc.org
701-952-0822
TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK